
Massachusetts  Environmental
Police welcome aboard two new
officers
The Massachusetts Environmental Police would like to welcome
aboard our newest Environmental Police Officers!

Officers successfully completed a rigorous 6-month training
program,  which  culminated  with  today’s  graduation  at  the
Brockton  Rox  Stadium.  Once  on  the  job,  Officers  will
participate in extensive specialized training to equip them
for their roles as Environmental Police Officers.

Congratulations and best of luck, we look forward to having
you join us in the field!
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